Town of Union

Office of the First Selectman
1043 Buckley Highway, Union, Connecticut 06076
Phone: 860 684-3812 Fax: 860 684-8830

firstselectman@unionconnecticut.org
“This institution is an Equal Opportunity Provider and Employer”

September 11, 2024

Linda Szynkowicz, Founder/CEO
Fight Voter Fraud, Inc.

PO Box 262

Middlefield, CT 06455-0262

Dear Ms. Szynkowicz,

This letter is in reply to your FOI request regarding Registrar Certifications and
Canvassing. At this time, the Town of Union has one Registrar of Voters. This registrar
is not currently certified and has not completed the canvassing of electors.

Sincerely,

David D. Eaton
First Selectman
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“One Vote For One Legal Voter”

First Selectman David D. Eaton

1043 Buckley Highway

Union, CT 06076

Re: Registrar Certifications, Recertifications and Canvassing

Dear First Selectman David D. Eaton,

Under the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), we are requesting the following information:
1. A copy of both Registrar of Voters Certification certificates and/or proof of annual
training certificates if they were certified more than a year ago.
2. A copy of the Form ED-632, which certifies that the canvassing required by CT State
Statute has been completed.

We had originally asked the Secretary of the State to provide the Certification information back
on July 9, 2024. We received a partial list on August 8, 2024. Additional information requested
has not been sent to us. After being sent the incomplete list, we have found that the
information provided was inaccurate. Hence, we are requesting under FOIA, that you provide
us with the information requested.

Included with this letter is Exhibit A (CT State Statute Sec. 9-192a regarding certification of
Registrars of Voters for CT) taken directly from the CT State Statutes and Exhibit B from the
Office of Legislative Research authored by Kristin Sullivan regarding the legal requirements for
the Form ED-632 the certification the canvassing required by CT State Statute was indeed
completed.

If both the Registrars of Voters are not certified after two years and not recertified every year
thereafter, they are not qualified to run elections according to CT State Statutes. This is a very
serious situation.

We look forward to your prompt attention to our request.

Respectfully,
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Linda Szynkowicz
Founder/CEO Fight Voter Fraud, Inc. 475.775 5368
fightvoterfraud.org

Fight Voter Fraud, Inc.
P.0. Box 262
Middlefield, CT 06455-0262

501 (c) 4 Non-Profit
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“One Vote For One Legal Voter”

City/Town Attorney

1043 Buckley Highway

Union, CT 06076

Re: Registrar Certifications, Recertifications and Canvassing

Dear City/Town Attorney,

Under the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), we are requesting the following information:
1. A copy of both Registrar of Voters Certification certificates and/or proof of annual
training certificates if they were certified more than a year ago.
2. A copy of the Form ED-632, which certifies that the canvassing required by CT State
Statute has been completed.

We had originally asked the Secretary of the State to provide the Certification information back
onlJuly 9, 2024. We received a partial list on August 8, 2024. Additional information requested
has not been sent to us. After being sent the incomplete list, we have found that the
information provided was inaccurate. Hence, we are requesting under FOIA, that you provide
us with the information requested.

Included with this letter is Exhibit A (CT State Statute Sec. 9-192a regarding certification of
Registrars of Voters for CT) taken directly from the CT State Statutes and Exhibit B from the
Office of Legislative Research authored by Kristin Sullivan regarding the legal requirements for
the Form ED-632 the certification the canvassing required by CT State Statute was indeed
completed.

If both the Registrars of Voters are not certified after two years and not recertified every year
thereafter, they are not qualified to run elections according to CT State Statutes. This is a very
serious situation.

We look forward to your prompt attention to our request.

Respectfully,

Linda Szynkowicz
Founder/CEO Fight Voter Fraud, Inc. 475.7755368
fightvoterfraud.org

Fight Voter Fraud, Inc.
P.0. Box 262
Middlefield, CT 06455-0262

501 (c) 4 Non-Profit



Linda Szynkowicz
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From: First Selectman Union <firstselectman@unionconnecticut.org>
Sent: Wednesday, September 4, 2024 11:08 AM
To: Linda Szynkowicz
Subject: RE: FOIA Request

Linda:
We have received your request and will work to get you the information in a timely manner.
Thank You

DAVID D EATON
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FI RS‘T.S‘ELEC’ZW
TOWN OF UNTON

1043 Buckley Highway
860-684-3812

Sfirstselectman@unionconnecticut.org

From: Linda Szynkowicz <linda@fightvoterfraud.org>

Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2024 11:43 AM

To: First Selectman Union <firstselectman@unionconnecticut.org>
Subject: FOIA Request

Dear First Selectman David Eaton,

Please find attached the letter we mailed to you last week. Our request is simple. Under the Freedom of
Information Act (FOIA), we are requesting the following information:

1. Acopy of both Registrar of Voters Certification certificates and/or proof of annual training certificates if
they were certified more than a year ago.

2. Acopy ofthe Form ED-632, which certifies that the canvassing required by CT State Statute has been
completed.

Thank you for your prompt response to our request.
Respectfully,

Linda Szynkowicz

Linda Szynkowicz
Founder / CEO
Fight Voter Fraud, Inc 501(c)4 Non-Profit

Website www.fightvoterfraud.org
Email linda@fightvoterfraud.org




R T R R AU AR IR AR TR N S

€920-55%90 1D PIRYSIPPIA
9T X0d Od

"ou] ‘pnerg 1910 A 1S
OdD/1opuno, ‘zo1mouizg epury

9,090 LD ‘uorun)
AmH £sppong ¢401
uotu} Jo umoj

22UJO S, unuipaa)ag




